
Christmas Raffle Thank you to everyone who contributed something to our raffle hampers last 

Friday – we have 11 hampers, another just of alcohol, 2 children’s hampers and another 8 individual 

gift vouchers with bottles of wine or boxes of chocolates. The draw will take place on Wednesday 1st

December and raffle tickets are on sale at drop off or pick up until Tuesday 30th or by emailing the 

address below and paying by bacs.

Christmas Bauble Competition Another of our fundraising activities this Christmas in the 

absence of bingo is a Christmas Bauble Competition. Children are invited to design and make a 

bauble (on paper, card, recycled materials, 2D, 3D, anything goes) and bring it into school by 

Wednesday 1st December for judging. There will be a prize for the winners in each key stage and all 

the entries will be used as part of the decorations for the school Christmas Tree in the main reception 

this year. Entry fee is £1 per bauble.  

Class Cake Sales No cake sale this week as we should have been recovering from Christmas 

Family Bingo! Next week’s (3rd December) cake sale will be in aid of Forest School.

Secondhand books If you have any books you no longer want (especially children’s books) 

please consider donating to the VSA. We will be holding a pre-loved book sale in mid December.

Thank you for your continued support ☺

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com
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